
Apply to Serve on the Board of the  
Friends of the Kent County Public Library 

 
Are you interested in supporting one of the community's most dynamic and important 
resources? Apply to join the Board of the Friends of the Kent County Public Library! 
 
The Friends of the Kent County Public Library is a nonprofit organization that has been 
serving and promoting Kent County Public Library since 1973 with gifts of materials, 
support for programs, and funding for special projects. 

• Friends are a group of people who donate hearts, hands, and more to the library 
they love. 

• Friends help the community by encouraging literacy. 
• Friends raise money for library needs not covered by the library budget. 
• Friends provide enriching cultural programs. 
• Friends raise awareness about the wonderful resources available at the library. 

 
Applicants for Board positions must be current members of the Friends of the Kent County 
Public Library. Membership fees start at $10 a year for individuals.  
 
The Friends' Board, along with many other wonderful volunteers, organizes the very 
popular semi-annual book sales that are held at KCPL, conducts an annual membership 
drive, and responds to the library's needs when they arise. Members of the Board meet on 
the second Saturday of the month at KCPL's Chestertown branch to plan and guide the 
future of their continued support of the library. 

If you would like to be a part of the magic of making all this happen, please consider joining 
the Friends and applying to serve on the Board! 

For more information about the Friends or to become a member, please visit 
friendsofthekcpl.org or pick up information at any KCPL location. 

To apply to serve on the Friends’ Board, download an application from the Library 
Supporters page at kentcountylibrary.org or stop by any KCPL location to pick up a paper 
copy of the application. 

If you have questions about joining or applying, please contact Deborah Collier, president 
of the Friends of the Kent County Public Library, at collier.deborahm@gmail.com. 
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